
 

Pupil Health and Wellness 

On Monday some of our classes took part in a Resilient Rhythms 
workshop. This was a really enjoyable event for the children and 
Louise showed them how to dance off nerves and use positive self 
talk , breathing and singing to help them feel amazing—thank you 
Louise! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P1 Health Appraisals 

The P1 health appraisals will take place on Monday 14th March. 
Please make sure that unless your  P1 child is ill that they are in 
school on Monday. 

Comic Relief Day  

We will be fundraising for comic relief in school this year on Friday 
18th March and will have a limited number of red noses for the 
children to buy! Noses will be priced at £1.50. 

School Council 

The school council have organised a bun sale for each class to be 
held on Friday 18th March. Pupils will be making their own buns in 
class and then everything will be for sale in the hall! Pupil made buns 
will be priced around 20/30p each.  

PTA Updates 

Bun Sale: PTA met this week and it was decided that a bun sale 
would be held on Friday 18th March in our KS1 playground. Proceeds 
raised from the bun sale will be split with half donated to aid the 
crisis in Ukraine 
and the other half 
to Comic Relief. We 
would ask each 
family  to donate 
buns if they feel 
they are able to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Duck Race: PTA also decided that although we will not be running 
our Summer Fair this year we will be having our Duck Race. This 
will be held  on Friday 8th April. More details to follow later. 

Colour Run: A colour run will be organised to be held in  June and 
this will be run alongside our friends from St Olcan’s PS.  This will 
be a sponsored event and all proceeds will go towards a large KS1 
playground item. 

Assembly talk—RESPECT 

As you know our value this month is respect and this was dis-
cussed in assembly this week. Mrs Steele reminded the children 
of the need to respect school property and how important it is to 
model good behavior. We would encourage you to discuss      
respect with your children to help reinforce our value for this 

month. 

 

 

Clubs 

Pupils have been having 
great fun at our after 
schools clubs. It is so     
encouraging for the club 
leaders to see the interest,  
engagement, talent and 
teamwork that these     
children are displaying!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming School Closures 

Public holiday-St Patrick’s Day: Thursday 17th March 

Easter holidays: Monday 11th to Friday 22nd April. 

Advance notice of Election Day Closure—Thursday 5th May 

Weekly News  
Friday  11th March 


